PUBLIC HEARING

Zoning Amendment:

1599 CLIFFE AVENUE
Bylaw No. 2867

The owners of the above noted
property have applied to allow a
Liquor Store as a permitted use in
an existing commercial building.
They intend to relocate the
existing liquor store from 1590
Cliffe Avenue. The subject property
is shown in bold on the

adjacent map.

Get more information:

View a copy of the proposed bylaw
and relevant documents at City Hall
from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm Monday
through Friday, excluding holidays,
until the public hearing.

If you are unable to attend the
public hearing written submissions
must be received by the City no
later than 4:30 pm on Friday April
28,2017 to ensure their availability
to Council at the Public Hearing.

lan Buck, MCIP, RPP
Director of Development Services

CITY OF

Public Hearing
Monday, May 1, 2017
5:00 pm

City Hall Council Chambers
830 Cliffe Avenue

Tel. 250-334-4441
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